
    
 
 
 

  

 
 
Marine Parade South  
Walkway and Car Park 
Sand Maintenance 
 
 
Dear Resident/Ratepayer, 
 
Maintenance is required along Marine Parade South to 
remove sand from the car park and existing walkways. 
 
The sand clearance works is programmed to be undertaken 
on 19 and 20 December 2011.  Dry weather is required to 
undertake the work.  If the above days are not suitable due to 
weather conditions, the work will be carried out at the earliest 
opportunity as weather permits. 
 
During works access to the beach will be temporarily 
restricted.  We apologise for any inconvenience and thank 
you for your cooperation. 
 
This notification is for your information only and no response 
is required.  However, if you have questions regarding the 
works please contact: 
Tracey Hodder: 09 301 0101 or email 
tracey.hodder@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 

 
 
 
 


